UNITED STATES

o el NG ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

January 15, 1973

J. B. Henderson, Chief, Reactor Construction Branch (2)
Directorate of Regulatory Operations, Headquarters

RO INQUIRY REPORT NO. 50-313/73-1Q/CDR

ARKANSAS POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY (ARKANSAS NUCLEAR ONE, UNIT 1),
LICENSE NO. CPPR-57, DOCKET NO. 50-313, LACK OF MATERIAL CONTROL -
WELD FILLER MATERIAL

Attached Inquiry Report No. 50-313/73-1Q/CDR is for information. The
problem appears to be generiz, and as reported to Region II, B&W is
treating it as such and notifying other affected licensees.

The corrective action indicated appears to be clear; however, we
will examine any corrective measures implemented to resolve the immediate

problem and eliminate recurrence during a subsequent inspection.
You may also include the item in your next routine vendor inspection

at Barberton.
‘%/
F. J. Long, Chief

Facilities Construction Branch
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